Service Opportunities

Urgent Need. Faith Mission is urgently in need of new or gently used bath towels and washcloths. Donations can be dropped off at 245 N. Grant Avenue, daily between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m.

Food Pantry Service. Volunteers are needed to serve at the Lutheran Food Pantry on Saturday, June 13, noon-3 p.m. We will leave from the church at 11:30 a.m. Please sign up at the Welcome Center today. Contact: Carol Meidell (614.891.1726).

VBS Meal Donations for VBS. We are in need of restaurant gift cards and grocery items. To sign up, visit stlukecolumbus.com/vbs or contact Sara Dietrich (614.804.9850).

Quilt Tying. Join us Thursdays at 7 p.m. in the overflow room. No experience necessary! Contact: Nancy Pagliaro (npags525@gmail.com or 614.476. 9773).

General Information

Today is Graduate Recognition Day. See the Bulletin insert for a list of our students graduating from high school and college.

Get A Taste Of The Summit. *Today* at 9:30 a.m. in the Sanctuary. Don't miss this opportunity to check out the Global Leadership Summit. At this *Taste of the Summit* you will see and hear one of the inspired Summit messages, then you decide whether attending the Global Leadership Summit at St. Luke on August 6-7 is right for you. This is free, and programming for children will be provided so parents can attend.

A Big Thank You from Everyday People Ministries to everyone who helped unload the Mid-Ohio Food Bank deliveries on May 19th. It was very helpful and they hope you join them again!

Summer Worship Schedule. Our worship schedule will change to 8:45, 10:30 and 11:30 a.m. *beginning June 14*, through the end of August.

Offering Envelope Reminder. Please remember to use your personal offering envelopes. The envelopes are printed with your membership account number to ensure accurate recordkeeping.

Sanctuary Flowers today are provided by:

- The Zaino family in honor of all graduates.
- Jeff & Milana Cox in honor of Anastasia Chernick's 97th birthday.

Please stack the chairs after the 10:30 worship service today.

Giving

Weekly Need-Operating:\$ 10,096Sunday, May 24\$ 14,719Weekly Need-Building:\$ 1,269Sunday, May 24\$ 719

Attendance

Worship Sunday, May 24 339

Life Groups attendance will be updated in the June 7 Bulletin.

Sunday, May 31, 2015 inowledge practice earnin instruction ommunication

Welcome to St. Luke Lutheran Church!

We are a sanctuary where God's love is learned, lived, and unleashed!

If you're visiting St. Luke for the first time, please make yourself at home. We've been praying for you, and hope you will experience God's love in a special way today. Here's some information that will help you feel more comfortable during your visit.

Children are welcome at all services. Professionally staffed nursery care is available for infants thru age 4. Activity bags are also available outside each worship center.

Please complete the **Welcome Place Card** and return it with the offering today. This is one way we get to know you better. We are so glad you are here!

Your Prayer Requests are important to us, and confidentiality is honored. Prayer Requests can be made using the Welcome Place Card or on-line at stlukecolumbus.com.

Assistive listening devices are available at the Welcome Center for use in the sanctuary.

How may we serve you?

Pastoral Care: Steve Brown - stevebrown304@gmail.com | Cell 614.286.5106

Adult Ministry: Aaron McCullough - mccullat@gmail.com

Student Ministry: Greg Osborne - osborne.gregory@gmail.com

Children and Family Ministry: Jenny Walsh - *jennywalshcfmd@gmail.com* **General Questions:** Jennifer McNamee - *jennifergmcnamee@gmail.com*



St. Luke Lutheran Church 4456 Morse Road | Columbus, OH 43230 614.471.7326 |stlukecolumbus.com

At St. Luke we

- Learn God's love in worship,
- Live God's love in life groups,
- **Unleash** God's love when we serve, invite, and give to meet the hopes and hurts of others.

Here are some of the opportunities to grow in your faith at St. Luke.

Life Groups for Adults

At St. Luke, we believe that God designed us to need relationships in order to grow spiritually. He wants to use other people to grow you and he wants you to grow other people. As you grow in your faith, we hope that you will find a home in a life group.

Women's Bible Study Summer Gatherings are an easy life group to join at anytime, and a great way to meet other women from our church and the community. During the summer months, we meet informally in host homes for devotion, prayer and fellowship, with light refreshments. This is a great way to stay connected during the busy summer months, and a good opportunity to introduce a friend to our program.

First Women's Bible Study Summer Gathering: Tuesday, June 30, 7 p.m. at the home of Alissa Trela, 3305 Hidden Meadow Ct., Lewis Center. Please RSVP: Alissa@atrelaconsulting.com or 740.879. 3805. *Upcoming Gatherings:* July 14, August 11 and August 25. Contact: Terri Maxwell (maxwellbays@gmail.com or 614. 282.4359).

Friday Men's Breakfast Bible Study is designed for the guys. This group meets weekly at 6:45 a.m. in the Fellowship Hall. Relax, be one of the guys and grow in your faith before heading out to work. Stop by this Friday or contact Pastor Steve to learn more (*stevebrown304@gmail. com*).

Student Ministry

Summer Camp. Registration forms are available in the Youth Room and online at *stlukecolumbus.com/camps*. Summer camp dates:

- Middle School Camp—June 15-19
- 8th Grade Trip—July 6-10
- High School Camp—July 19-24

Children's Ministry

ABC Bible Retell Books, created by our students throughout this program year are on sale today in Room 117 (office of Jenny Walsh). Cost: \$10. All proceeds will benefit the Mikisa School in Kampala, Uganda, a Christian school that provides holistic care for students with disabilities. So far we've raised \$340. Thank you!

VBS Registration Now Open! Everest! Conquering Challenges with God's Mighty Power. Register online at stlukecolumbus.com/vbs. Registration is FREE!

- Preschool VBS: June 7-11 (6-8 p.m.)
- Elementary VBS: June 28-July 2 (6-8:45 p.m.)

Community Opportunities

Co-ed Softball. Join us today at 4:30 p.m. at St. James Lutheran Church in Hilliard. Want to play? Contact Dane Snyder (dane.snyder@nationwidechildrens.org or 419-902-8696).

Join us for the **Annual St. Luke Baseball Night** at Huntington Park in the Arena District to see the Columbus Clippers host the Syracuse Chiefs on Sunday, June 14, 6:06 p.m. About 50 tickets remain for seats along the right field line in the shade. Tickets are \$9 and can be purchased between worship services today or by contacting Steve Howard (614.476.8839).